
CWC Jackson Outreach Center

CWC Jackson Finals Feed

Food is our love language! Heading into finals week,
Kerry Keating, CWC Jackson Education Coordinator
created a “Naughty & Nice” themed Finals Feed table
to keep our students fed, nurtured, and energized.
Naughty treats included donuts, chocolate, and Red
Bull. Fresh fruit and bagels, popcorn, energy bars, and
coffee made up the nice treats.

CWC Jackson is so proud of our students, faculty and
staff and look forward to the start of the Spring
semester.

Welcome Jackson Hole Night

CWC participated in the 8th annual Jackson Hole Chamber
“Welcome JH Night” to kick off the winter season. This event
is designed to bring together new employees of businesses
around the greater Jackson Hole region and introduce them to
available opportunities, amenities, and resources in town.
Justin Stone and Kerry Keating represented CWC Jackson and
the CWC Hospitality & Tourism Department. They had a
chance to meet newcomers to the area and talk about
pathways CWC provides from training, language classes, and
more!

FAFSA Help Night

In partnership with Teton County School District #1, First in Family, Teton Literacy Center, Coombs
Outdoors and Voices JH, CWC hosted a hands-on FAFSA Help Night on December 11th to support high
school seniors and their families with the FAFSA application process. DeeAnna Archuleta and Michelle
Scott joined virtually to provide expertise and personalized support for families with more complex
situations or questions. Each organization provided language translation support, CWC’s faculty
member Ellen Kappus worked with a number of families to help translate the details and nuances of
the application process. There were over 40 participants filling two classrooms and the computer lab.
CWC plans to offer a second FAFSA Help Night later this Spring.
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ESL Spring Semester Recruitment & Registration

CWC Jackson worked in collaboration with Christy Pyles, Career &

College Readiness, and the CWC Marketing Team, to get awareness

out for the ESL Spring Semester. Recruitment took place during the fall

through social media, local news, and partner outreach. After the

December 13th registration deadline, prospective students were

scheduled to take the required placement testing. Ellen Kappus

worked over the holiday break to help schedule and proctor the tests.

Thank you Ellen for going above and beyond!
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